



New Road Primary School

Weekly Newsletter

Year 6 Residential

What an amazing time was had by all of the Year 6 children this week on their residential trip to Kingswood. It was great to hear how so many conquered their fears and took themselves out of their comfort zones as they abseiled down a huge climbing wall and managed to get to the top of the 'Leap of Faith.' Well done to you all including Mr Moorhouse too who was also very nervous at some of the challenges he had to face !!!



Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate winners this week -



GROWTH Award Winners— Scarlett, Sam, Alfie, George, Ben, Ellie, Mia, Otis, Ewan, Keavie, Millie and Ruby.



House Point Winners— Milly-Ann, Bobbiejo, Seth, Emilie, Seth, Aleksander and Ruby.

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351

email: admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk

May

May 23rd—Class Photos

May 24th & 25th—Bikeability at Halifax Fire Station

May 25th—Year 3 Class Assembly

May 25th—Family Learning same parents/children as 18th

May 26th—Non-Uniform

Day—running or sportswear

with a £1.00 donation

May 26th—School Closes

June

Mon 5th—School re-opens

June 7th & 8th —Bikeability at school

June 9th—Firefighters Collection

June 11th—Northowram
Burner

June 12th—Family Learning— 1.15-3.15

June 15th—Year 1 Class Assembley

June 15th— Father's Day Secret Shop

June 16th—Yr 5 & 6 Rounders

June 19th—Family Learning—same parents/children as the 12th

June 21st—Sports Day—pm

June 22nd—Yr 3 Class Trip

Northowram Burner

New Road are taking part in the Burner again this year on Sunday 11th June. To take part you can visit www.runtheburner.co.uk and register online before the 9th June 2017 or call into the school office to collect an application form. For every entry our school gets we receive a percentage of the application fee so we need as many as possible!

There will also be a fantastic fayre and raffle on the day and we will also have raffle tickets to sell.

Please look out for a letter from our PTA which will provide further information.



School of the Week

Please be aware that our school will be featuring in the Halifax

Courier this week.

PTFA Meeting

The next PTFA meeting is on Wednesday 24th May 2017 at 7.00pm at The Hollins Mill (prev the works) Everybody is welcome.

Changes to the Lunch Menu

There are two amendments to our lunch menu. On Tuesday of Week 3 the carrots are being changed to spaghetti hoops on the non halal menu and on Friday the fish goujons are changing to fish cakes & this is for both the halal and non halal menus.

Lunchtime Award Winners

Congratulations to our lunchtime award winners for their perfect manners this week—Milly-Ann, Lucas, Sadie, Felix and Millie



School Attendance



Well done Maples for yet again achieving 100% attendance this week. Come on New Road poor 'Attendance Ted' is fed up of Year 6 work he wants to visit another class!!!

After School Clubs

Clubs for the Spring
Term

Monday Homework Club

Tuesday Karate Club

Weds Running Club

Friday Football Club

PTFA Facebook



Please 'like' the PTFA facebook page to find out what our PTFA are doing. It would be great to see more of you accessing the page and supporting the team. There are reminders of what is happening that week in school and daily maths challenges for your children to have a go at.

Thank-you

Search—Friends of New Road Primary.